Safety Measures for Our Transportation
Services

Dear Valued Customers,

At [Company Name], your safety is our top priority. We are committed to providing you with a
safe and reliable transportation experience. Below are the safety measures we have implemented:

Frequent sanitation of all vehicles before and after each trip.
Mandatory mask policy for all drivers and passengers.
Social distancing protocols in place within our vehicles.
Real-time health screening for all drivers before shifts.
Contactless payment options available for your convenience.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we strive to ensure your safety. For any
inquiries or further information, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for choosing [Company Name].

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]



